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East Haven Launches Re-Designed Town Website; Town Council to Implement Chromebooks to Enhance Communication with Residents
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Mayor Joseph Maturo, Jr. announced today that the Town of East Haven has launched a completely redesigned website aimed at delivering a more streamlined, user-friendly experience for residents seeking information or to communicate with Town officials.  In conjunction with the launch of the website, the Mayor also announced the Town's plans to implement the use of Chromebooks and official Town e-mails by Town Council members to receive meeting agendas and to facilitate communication between the Town's elected officials and their constituents.
Maturo explained, "The Town's new website continues to contain a wealth of information about the Town, our officials, and the many services we offer.  This new website builds on that information and offers residents exciting ways to stay engaged and up-to-date with respect to Town news.  The site functions in “mobile” mode for those with smart phones and, most importantly, conform to ADA, Section 508, WCAG, and WAI accessibility standards insofar as it is built to be easy and simple to navigate."

The newly-designed site contains links to critical information including the Town's government directory, lists of board and commission members, and commonly used forms.  Residents can sign up for "E-Alerts" to be notified when updates occur on specific issues, in emergencies, or even when agendas for meetings are posted.  Conveniently, the new site contains a "How do I?" section which allows residents to get quick answers to common questions fielded by Town departments each and every day.

Maturo explained, "Six months ago, I created an ad hoc committee consisting of Frank Gentilesco, Danelle Feeley, Paul Rizza, and Attorney Joseph Zullo to coordinate the overhaul of our website.  Since that time, the committee published a thorough RFP that garnered responses from eleven different companies.  Ultimately, the committee chose 'Virtual Towns and Schools,' a Massachusetts-based Massachusetts, to complete the re-design of the site and the migration of the Town's 500 individual pages and 1,500 PDF's.  That committee's hard work has certainly paid off, as the final product is as beautiful to look at as it is easy to navigate."
Frank Gentilesco, the Town's Director of Administration and Management, explained, "We're absolutely thrilled with the job that Virtual Towns and Schools has done so far.  As part of the re-design process, they solicited input directly from department heads as to how to make the site better for our residents."
The launch of the Town's new website also coincides with the announcement by Mayor Maturo that the Town will be implementing Chromebooks and official Town e-mail accounts for Town Council members to facilitate better communication between elected officials and residents.  In a letter to the Town Council dated July 2, 2015, Maturo outlined his plan to Council members.
Maturo explained, "Elected officials work for the residents and they should be easily accessible to residents with questions.  As a result, we are implementing e-mails for our Town Council members and providing them with the technology they need to respond efficiently and effectively to residents' questions.  Once the Chromebooks and e-mails are up and running, I have recommended that all Town Council members' e-mails be prominently featured on the Town's new website so that residents will be able to quickly and easily communicate with their elected representatives."
Maturo concluded, "Good government is marked by sound policies and effective communication with residents.  With this new citizen information portal, residents, Town employees, and elected officials have a convenient, reliable way to share information and communicate.  I am proud to have had the opportunity to undertake this exciting initiative and I encourage all of our residents to explore the Town's site at www.townofeasthavenct.org."
For additional information, visit www.townofeasthavenct.org or contact Frank Gentilesco at 203-468-3204.
